


The provision of Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) for healthcare workers is monitored by the 
Department through a digital system whereby provinces report on their stock levels of PPE on a 
daily basis.  These reports are reflected in real time on a national dashboard. The spreadsheets 
from these dashboards are extracted for presentation to the Minister, the National Health Council 
and Technical National Health Council on a regular basis.  

It has been on this basis that the Department has always asserted that nationally there is enough 
PPE stock in the country but there has been an acknowledgement that the issues pertain to the 
movement and distribution or redistribution of stock. This is urgently being addressed at provincial 


